
From:   Parker Francis   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   August 15, 2015

Subject:   FCC file 0476-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi,

I'm aware that applicants are required to submit an ITU Cost Recovery Letter.  I'm also aware that no
CubeSat missions have been charged by the ITU for the amount described by the letter.  Due to financial
constraints on our project, we are concerned that our institution won't sign off on this commitment.  What
is the result of not submitting an ITU Cost Recovery Letter?

Thanks,
Parker


